
 

This material is funded by USDA’s Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program and Iowa State University Extension. The Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program, known in Iowa  
as Food Assistance, helps people with low income buy nutritious food for a better diet. To find out more, contact your local Department of Human Services office or go to 
www.dhs.state.ia.us.                                                                                                         2/09 

 



 


